
 
Ray Davis 90th Birthday  

Open House 
Quaker Heights  

Community Room 

514 High St. Waynesville, OH  
 

Saturday October 28, 2017 
 

2:00 pm – 4:00 pm 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The family of Ray Davis invites you to join us in celebrating his 90th 

Birthday! Ray was the Waynesville High School band and choir director, 

and Waynesville United Methodist Church choir director for many years. He 

returned throughout the years to work with directors and students of the 

Waynesville music  program. 

 

Please share any memories & photos you have of him on “Ray Davis 90th” 

Facebook events page, and pass the information about his 90th birthday 

open house to those you know. Everyone is welcome. No gifts.  

 

Please stop in to say hello during the open house at Quaker Heights 

community room - use the side parking lot and entrance from Edwards 

Road. 

 

If you'd like to send a birthday card to his house please mail it to:  

Ray Davis, PO Box 832, Waynesville, Ohio 45068. 

 

We hope to see you there! 


